
ST. PHILIP THE APOSTLE ROSARY SOCIETY  
797 Valley Road, Clifton, NJ 

 
        
 

 
Christmas, 2013 

 
 
 

Dear Rosarian,  
 
Thank you for honoring the Blessed Mother with your presence tonight as we 
celebrate the birth of Our Lord.  Welcome to our meeting! 
 
For our Christmas Spiritual Bouquet this year, we offered our October Rosary for the Priests and 
Deacons of St. Philips; especially Fr. Joe, Fr. Jared and Fr. Kevin.  May God bless them 
abundantly during this blessed Christmas season.  Please take a look at the Spiritual Bouquet 
card before you leave this evening.   
 
With the money we collected at our last meeting, we purchased a $100 gift card to Kohls and a 
$100 gift card to Shop-Rite.  We will also give them an envelope with $50 cash.  Thank you all 
for making one family’s Christmas a little brighter.   
 

Remember these Dates! 
 

Date Description 

Saturday, February 22, 2014 For our February meeting we are pleased to present 
Dr. Carmina Chapp.  Carmina teaches in the 
graduate Theology program at St. Joseph’s College 
in Maine.  She is a dynamic speaker who will talk 
about the problems in passing our faith on to our 
children.  Our meeting will begin in the auditorium 
after the 9:00 a.m. Mass and Rosary.   
 

 
 
Thanks to the hostesses and all who baked and brought goodies for tonight’s refreshments!  A 
very special thank-you to the cast and crew of our Nativity play.   
 

New members – see Arlene Pompeo 
Dues collection – see Elaine Vigilante 

 
May you have a Blessed Christmas and may the peace of Our Lord Jesus Christ find a place in 
your heart this year and always.   

 
Sincerely,  
Beth 
Elizabeth Crocker, Secretary 
 

 
 
Moderator 
Fr. Kevin Flanagan 
 
 
Leadership Team 
 
Beth Crocker 
Arlene Pompeo 
Diane VanBlarcom 
Elaine Vigilante 
 
 
 
Beth Crocker 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
Elaine Vigilante 
Treasurer 


